In Loving Memory Mr. Trowell O'Quinn

This year we lost a beloved member of our CPA family. Mr. O'Quinn always greeted his War Hawk family with a smiling face and made a point to know each and every student's name. Whether it was helping a lower school student get a ball off of the roof, building window boxes for the front of the school, or fixing everything from lightbulbs to air conditioners, he did it graciously and with a smile. Not only was he a great worker, but he was also a great friend. He was always willing to share his knowledge of photography and bee keeping. It is safe to say that every person involved with Colleton Prep, be it teachers or students, benefitted from his presence.

Not a day goes by that someone doesn't say "Mr. O'Quinn would have that", or "Mr. O'Quinn could fix that". Mr. O'Quinn holds a special place in all of our hearts. He will be greatly missed.





